
NEWSLETTER          MAY 2024 

DIRECTORS’ VIEWS…….. 

There are many reasons to love the 

month of May. It is the start of 

summer, flowers are blooming, your 

mind gets relaxed, and you can finally 

begin enjoying the outdoors again. 

We have Press-Freedom Day and World Laugher Day on May 3rd.  We also 

have International Firefighter’s Day and Coal Miner’s Day on May 4th.  Let us 

not forget the most important day on the earth, the Mother’s Day on May 

12th, and Victoria Day on May 20th.   

Besides these important days, our children namely Hunter, Jason, 

Kimo, Lyra, Blaise, Janice, and teacher Neera and Piyush are also 

celebrating their birthdays in May.   

Happy Birthday to Everyone 

The dates for a few of the special weekly programs and the upcoming events 

are listed below for your information.  

May 12th is Mother’s Day! We will be showing appreciations for our mothers, 

the week of May 6th to the 10th.  Moms should be expecting a gift made by 

their child(ren) during this week.  

 WEEKLY SPECIAL PROGRAMS                                                                 

1st Week= Craft and Story Together 

2nd Week= Making surprises for moms 

3rd Week= Obstacle Games 



4th Week= Dramatic Play 

                                                 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

                   

3rd May= Free Painting Day 

10th May= Hospital Day  

     17th May= Sports Day 

                       24th May= Loose Parts Day 

Important: As always, if your child is sick and feeling unwell, they should 

remain home until they are feeling better.  As springs and summer are allergy 

seasons, please inform Ms. Neera if your child has symptoms associated with 

seasonal allergies.  
 


